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SEA Announces Board of Directors Election Results

WASHINGTON, DC–Today the Senior Executives Association (SEA)–representing the interests of career
federal executives in the Senior Executive Service (SES), Senior Level (SL), Scientific and Professional
(ST) and equivalent positions–released the following information and statement announcing the results of
recent Board of Directors elections:

Elected to three-year terms effective November 1:
- Jacqueline Jones, Department of Interior, newly elected member
- Kimberly Walton, DiverseUSA, newly elected member
- Daniel Chenok, IBM Center for the Business of Government, returning board member
- Mary Ellen Condon, Condon Associates, LLC, returning board member

SEA Board members Neil Doherty and Scott Cameron completed their board terms.

“The nominating committee appreciates SEA members’ commitment to the process of electing new
association Board Members as we continue our collective journey of public service to our fellow
citizens,” said SEA Nominating Committee Chair Wonzie Gardner.

“The SEA Board of Directors is responsible for governing and overseeing the actions of the
association. As we welcome both new and returning members to the Board, we are proud to represent
a wide array of federal agencies from civilian, military, and law enforcement backgrounds alike. As
the federal workforce faces an uncertain future with the upcoming election, SEA’s Board will be
critical to the association’s advocacy supporting a professional and capable career government
leadership cadre,” SEA President Hill said.

“I would like to personally thank departing board members Scott Cameron and Neil Doherty for
their commitment to the association and our members. Neil’s efforts to establish the SEA Annual
Awards will be a lasting legacy. We are an organization only as strong as the volunteers who donate
their time out of a genuine desire to support their peers and the next generation and to see our
government work better for the American people,” Hill concluded.

###

The Senior Executives Association (SEA) is a professional association representing Senior Executive Service
members and other career Federal leaders. Founded in 1980, SEA’s goals are to improve the efficiency,

effectiveness, and productivity of the Federal government; to advance the professionalism and advocate the

mailto:jason.briefel@seniorexecs.org


interests of career Federal executives; and to enhance public recognition of their contributions. For more
information, visit www.seniorexecs.org.
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